
From: Joel Mcelhannon   

Date: April 6, 2013, 1:55:29 PM PDT 

To: <beth.reiley@state.or.us> 

Subject: HORSE ROPING BAN 

As a citizen of the State of Oregon and a registered voter.  I support the roping of horses during 

or as an event in Rodeo such as the Jordan Valley Big Loop.  I support Rep Cliff Bentz. I do not 

support Senate Bill 835.  
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